From: John Moroney

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Re: Ratification of Assessment #205600
Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 3:26:48 PM

To St Paul City Council,

| am the property owner of 235 Mackubin St. which is being assessed for 2020 Street
Maintenance Service Program.

| wish to appeal this fee - why is this not covered under my real estate taxes which
are demonstrably higher than nearly every city and county in Minnesota? Is not
maintaining the streets a core function of the city which real estate taxes are designed
to address?

Best Regards,

John J. Moroney

233 Mackubin St

St Paul, MN 55102
Phone: (651) 402-4342

johnjmoroney@yahoo.com
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